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South Tower: “I guess about three minutes later you just heard
explosions  coming  from  building  two,  the  south  tower.  It
seemed  like  it  took  forever,  but  there  were  about  ten
explosions. At the time I didn’t realize what it was. We
realized later after talking and finding out that it was the
floors collapsing to where the plane had hit. We then realized
the building started to come down.” -Carlsen, Craig (9110505)

Just today, while taking my son to the dentist, I scrolled
through my media feed and I started to notice post after post
with first responders and firefighters telling us of their
accounts as to what was happening inside of the Twin Towers on
the lower floors after explosions took place on the upper
floors.

Here are firefighters countering mainstream media’s narrative
(Vulgar Language).

[YouTube Video]

http://911-questions.com/firefighters-witnessed-explosions/

https://newswithviews.com/156-eyewitness-accounts-were-omitted-from-the-mainstream-medias-narrative-concerning-september-11-2001/
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https://youtu.be/1IYlEVCpG_0
http://911-questions.com/firefighters-witnessed-explosions/


I also noticed that there was post after post of the American
people  questioning  the  mainstream  media’s  narrative,  and
rightly so (Isaiah 5:20).

Learning  from  history,  as  well  as  to  how  the  American
mainstream media’s sick and evil game is played out today, let
us remember that history is repeating itself in the present
(Jeremiah 11:9).

Does this look and sound familiar?

Propaganda Minister under Adolph Hitler Joseph Goebells said,

“If you tell a lie big enough and keep repeating it, people
will eventually come to believe it. The lie can be maintained
only for such time as the State can shield the people from the
political, economic and/or military consequences of the lie.
It thus becomes vitally important for the State to use all of
its powers to repress dissent, for the truth is the mortal
enemy of the lie, and thus by extension, the truth is the
greatest enemy of the State.”

Who Does Terrorism Work For? Just Ask Yourselves Who it is
That Gains From it!

Without further ado, click on this link and read what it was
that 156 eyewitnesses accounted for concerning what actually
took place on September 11, 2001, and decide for yourselves as
to whether or not you have been told the whole truth and
nothing but the truth (John 8:36).

CREDIBLE  SOURCES  SUCH  AS  NEW  YORK  FIREFIGHTERS  AND  LAW
ENFORCEMENT OFFICERS   

[YouTube Video]

[YouTube Video]

In Plane site Documentary

https://sonsoflibertymedia.com/terrorism-work/
https://sonsoflibertymedia.com/terrorism-work/
http://www1.ae911truth.org/downloads/156eyewitnessaccounts.pdf
http://911proof.com/11.html
http://911proof.com/11.html
https://youtu.be/Sz7o-ZzgRdg
https://youtu.be/J_IM-i2vytM


https://www.disclose.tv/911-in-plane-site-306703
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